
 

 

 

INVITATION TO OUR YEAR 7 CELEBRATION EVENING 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to a Year 7 Celebration evening to be held at Springwood on 
the evening of Thursday 30th January 2020.  
 
We have a lot to praise Year 7 students for.  Last term they worked hard, settled well and made positive 
commitments to our extra-curricular activities. To this end we will be awarding certificates for their 
successes and would like to share this with you. 
 
We will need to have two sessions in the Peter Hopkins Hall.  If your child is in a form ending with a 1 
(7B1, 7F1 etc.), please arrive at 17.45 for a prompt start at 18.00.  If your child is in a form ending with 
a 2 (7B2, 7F2 etc.), please arrive at 19.00 for a prompt start at 19.15.  Each session will last no more 
than an hour. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to let us know your intentions and return it to the Year 7 office 
no later than Friday 17th January. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Williams and the Year 7 Team. 
Year 7 Office 01553 778092 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return this slip to the Year 7 Office 

 
Year 7 Celebration Evening – Thursday 30th January at 18.00pm or 19.15 pm  

 
 
Name of Student ……………………………………………………….…… Form ………………… @ 18.00pm or 19.15 pm 
 
Parent/Guardian Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I/We will be attending the celebration evening. [ ]  
 
Number of adults attending ……………….. 
 
Unfortunately I/we cannot attend the celebration evening.  [ ] 
 


